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Purolator Reunion to be Held June 9, 2018
MAY 23RD 2018 BY DEE LOFLIN
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Dexter, Missouri - A reunion of former employees of Purolator in Dexter is slated for
Saturday, June 9, 2018.

The reunion will be held in the UAW Union Hall in Dexter and will begin at 11:00
a.m.

For additional information contact Sharon Pruett at (573) 624-4165.
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